
To Whom It May Concern: 

I am writing to offer my recommendation for the creative services of Bob 
Beresh and his company Bent River Studio. I have known and worked with 
Bob for many years. In the past, I have engaged his skill in translating 
original Japanese video scripts, closed caption text, and graphic design text 
which had been converted to English by native Japanese language speakers. 
This material has been used for high profile clients such as Panasonic and　
Suntory as well as my own narrative film. 

This text is meant for an American audience. The local English translation 
was not correct in grammar and syntax and needed the polish of a native 
English speaker and writer. Bob was able to look beyond the literal text 
which was presented in order to find the spirit and intent of what was 
presented. From this, he was able to craft a translation for the American 
audience which made sense and conveyed the nuance of the client message. 

I trust Bob's professionalism and copywriting skill without hesitation. 

Sincerely,  
Nick Uemura
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